
St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford – Newsletter 

 

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey Subject: Dukes Barn Date: 14/6/19 

 

 
Task/Expectation: 
 
Another very busy week! The children enjoyed a somewhat soggy visit to the Nottingham Tennis Centre 
on Monday. We were very lucky to be only one of two schools chosen to stay and take part in lots of 
energetic activities inside the tennis dome. The event had to be cancelled for many other children. We 
were unable to spot any well-known tennis players as all the grass courts were under covers but we 
were at least able to walk around the main courts.  
The children have now completed all their assessments (which most seemed to really enjoy!) Class 
photographs were taken on Wednesday morning. 
 
The children are now very excited about our visit to Dukes Barn next week. We are hoping that there 
will be no rain left by the time we depart! 
 
For homework this week, we would like the children to continue to practise putting on a single 
duvet cover, sheet and pillow case in preparation for our visit to Dukes Barn. It would also be 
very helpful for your child to help pack their suitcase/bag alongside an adult so that they are 
aware of their own belongings. 
Ongoing, optional homework is to prepare an entry for the forthcoming East Bridgford Show 
(June 29h). Details of the different classes to enter were sent out recently. 
 
May we remind you that all children will need a packed lunch for the Wednesday. 
 
Although we are hoping for good weather, the children will need to be prepared for all eventualities – 
sun cream, sun hat, coats and warm clothing! 
 
Please name as many of your child’s belongings as possible and a named black bin liner for wet/dirty 
clothes is one of the most important items on the kit list! 
 
Any medication for Dukes Barn needs to be clearly labelled with your child’s name and handed 
in to a member of staff on the morning of Wednesday 19th June. 
 
Both spelling and times table tests will resume the following week. 
 
We will not be setting any homework next week as we feel your children will be ready for a good rest! 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

Please return homework by: N/A 

 


